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Work starts on Kennedy Road

	Construction work on Kennedy Road is slated to continue to early September.

The Town of Caledon reports the construction work will take place from King Street to Olde Base Line Road, and will include

replacement of all cross culverts and road reconstruction with asphalt and paved shoulders. Temporary lane closures are expected.

Access to private property, however, will be maintained.

The work should be completed Sept. 1.
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